
 

Tips & Tricks for Patriot Project 

 
 To save on postage, you are welcome to keep letters addressed to yourself and any 

others you are going to hand deliver. You are also free to mail letters yourself or choose 
to send only online links and no letters. All these options should be included in your totals 
on the orange slip under “Number of Letters Hand Delivered or Mailed Already” or 
“Number of Texts/E-mails Sent Out with Online Donation Link”. Please be sure to return 
any unused letters and envelopes in your manila envelope along with your Student/Family 
Letter/Link Count orange slip. 
 

 If mailing any letters on your own, YOU must stamp them. The “postage paid” box on the 
envelopes is only for the bulk mail letters turned into the school by the deadline.  
 

 When returning envelopes on bulk mail day, all envelopes MUST be sealed and 
addressed, BEFORE they are turned in. 
  

 Parents are welcome to work with their child on Patriot Project day, but it is NOT 
required. Our hope is that each volunteer working alongside their student is setting a 
great example of a servant’s heart. Please keep this in mind when registering as 
volunteers for Patriot Project day.   
 

 8th, 11th and 12th grade students receive fundraiser credit through their Patriot Project 
letters and links so be sure to use this as a fundraiser opportunity. 
 

 

Reminder: Student & Volunteer T-shirt Order Forms MUST be filled out online by 
Wednesday, Sept 3rd.  


